May 2, 2024

Frederick County Board of Education
191 East St.
Frederick, MD 21710

Dear Frederick County Board of Education Members,
As a parent of a child enrolled at [insert school name], I am deeply concerned about the proposed changes to charter school funding. My child is assigned to [Name of home school] which is currently over capacity, and if the charter school closes, my child will be returning to an overcrowded environment.
The proposed funding cuts would not only disrupt my child's education but also strain resources in the assigned school. Overcrowding would compromise the quality of education and create additional challenges for teachers and students.
Charter schools provide important alternative pathways for students, alleviate overcrowding in traditional schools, and contribute to the overall strength of the district. Losing these schools would impact the entire community.
I urge you to consider the consequences of the proposed funding changes and support the diverse needs of all students. Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,
[Parent's Name]
[Parent's Address]
[City, State, Zip]


